
Title: “Christian Mental Health Professional Think Tank” 
 
April 7, 2024 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to ask for prayer. Charlotte and I will be participating in a “think tank” Monday 
April 8 through Wed April 11 at a retreat center in Georgia. We will be meeting with 50+ other 
Christian mental health thought-leaders to network and brainstorm. The gathering will include 
professors and other representatives from Christian mental health graduate programs, 
Christian mental health authors, founders/directors from a number of Christian mental health 
related ministries, and others. We would appreciate prayer for strategic networking, and that 
the Lord would give us favor in sharing about the Immanuel Approach. 
 
Thanks and blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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